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www.TempleRogers.org 
 

1812 S Dixieland Road 
Rogers, Arkansas 72758 

Wade Allen 
Lead Pastor  
wade@templerogers.org 

John O’Connor 
Pastor of Community Engagement 
john@templerogers.org 

David McEuen 
Pastor of Family & Worship Ministries 

 david@templerogers.org 
Ron Fields 
Pastor of Senior Adults & Care Ministries 
ron.fields@cox.net 

Church Office 
info@templerogers.org / 479.636.1064 

Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“Everlasting God” 

WELCOME 

“Great Things” 

“All Creatures of Our God and King” 

“Build My Life” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Take My Life and Let it Be Consecrated” 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS   

“Great Things” Reprise 

August 22, 2021 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

BACK TO THE BASICS:  
CONNECTING PEOPLE TO GOD THROUGH PRAYER 

Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 
1 Timothy 2:1-4; Luke 18:1-7 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
YouVersion Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48750492
https://bible.com/events/48750492


August 15 Report  

Worship Service 86 

Live View Families N/A 

Total Attendance 86 

Sunday School 64 

Community Groups Begin Sept 12 

Online Long-Views 50 

Organic Reach N/A 

 

General Fund $3268.69 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

BMA of the Ozarks to Meet at 
Temple Rogers Next Month 

Our church will have the privilege 
of hosting the annual meeting of our 
local association of churches this next 
month. This meeting will begin with 
reports and business conference on 
Friday afternoon, September 10. 

We will be hosting a fellowship 
dinner that evening that will start 
around 5:30. If possible, we will 
need your help with food prepara-
tion, serving and clean-up. We will 
have more information about this in 
the coming weeks. 

Friday evening, we will come back 
together for a time of worship. Pastor 
David will be leading this time and 
then we will have a special guest 
speaker—a missionary working in a 
creative-access-nation in South Asia. 
Be sure to mark your calendars for 
this special event! 

Community Groups 
Starting Soon 

After a longer 
hiatus than we 
had originally 

planned, Community 
Groups will start again the week of 
September 12. I am thankful that 
several of our groups have continued 
to meet these past few months. 

We’re looking forward to getting 
the old groups started again, and 
we’re excited to let you know about 
some new groups as well. We hope 
to be offering 7 or 8 options for you 
to be able to join! 

Be sure to check out the August/
September issue of the church news-
letter for more information. It will be 
published later this week. We will 
have sign-ups available on the infor-
mation wall beginning next Sunday. 

Fifth Sunday Fellowship 
and Annual Business Meeting 

Next Sunday, August 29, we will 
host time for a fellowship meal after 
the morning services. Immediately 
following the meal, we will have our 
annual business meeting. Please make 
plans to attend. Thanks! 

 

 

Deacon of the Month 

Russell Jones 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

